2022.12.20.  
Opening ceremony of the new handball hall of the University Athletics Club of Pécs
The University Athletics Club of Pécs will celebrate the centenary of its foundation in 2023, during which the inauguration of several facilities that will determine the future of the club is expected, the largest of which is the handball hall to be built at Stadion street 2. The construction of the new facility has recently reached its highest point, and the leaders of the University of Pécs and the University Athletics Club of Pécs held a bushwalking ceremony in line with the tradition that has been alive since the 14th century.
